
 
From: Barrett Daliah On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 19 December 2021 10:13 
To: Dadds Office <  
Subject: Fwd: WK/000521383 The Broadway Muswell Hill 

 

Please see representation below. 

Regards 

Licensing Team 

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 

 
From: Lauren Webber <  

Sent: Saturday, 18 December 2021, 16:41 

To: Barrett Daliah; Licensing 

Cc: Hubby ♥️ 

Subject: Re: WK/000521383 The Broadway Muswell Hill 

 

On behalf of: 

Lauren & Mark Bloom 

Local Residents  

 
To whom it may concern 

 

I am writing as an EXTREMELY concerned resident of pinnacle close in regards to the above 

reference and bar The Broadway 

 

As you know there Have been MANY countless antisocial incidents which we as residents have 

recorded and reported, when you are making your decision regarding the new license application for 

The Broadway. 

 

As mentioned before, the Broadway bar is having a severe detrimental effect on our development and 

the surrounding community, we (the residents) are continuing to do our bit to report and log every 

incident but ultimately the decision rests with the licensing department.  We have shown you many 

examples of antisocial behaviour, etc directly linked to The Broadway since it has been operational - 

and the situation continues to get worse not better.  

 

Cars continuously park illegally in our spots or in the car park. Most of us here have children and if 

there was an emergency services cannot get in and we cannot get out. 

 

When we politely ask the cars to move we are met with obscene profanities and abuse. We have 

witnessed many late night drug deals, disposals of knives, people vomiting outside our house. My 

child is continuously finding empty gas canisters for “hippy crack” something j don’t need my 3 year 

old picking up or being aware of in what is meant to be a lovely quiet close.  

 

I can assure you if I came and did any of this on your property you wouldn’t be happy about it so we 

are simply asking you to be more alert to the fact that this bar does nothing for our community. They 

don’t adhere to their license I’ve been in personally after 11 and been able to purchase a drink without 

ordering any food.  

 

It does nothing for local business, punters and owners are not local to the area 

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg


 

At what point will the licensing department admit that The Broadway has failed to fulfil its licensing 

obligations, and in turn is failing our local community - At what point will you just say NO? 

 

Thank you 

Lauren and Mark Bloom  

Local Residents  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 18 Dec 2021, at 16:07, Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> wrote: 

To whom it may concern 

 

I am writing as an EXTREMELY concerned resident of pinnacle close in regards to the 

above reference and bar The Broadway 

 

As you know there Have been MANY countless antisocial incidents which we as residents 

have recorded and reported, when you are making your decision regarding the new license 

application for The Broadway. 

 

As mentioned before, the Broadway bar is having a severe detrimental effect on our 

development and the surrounding community, we (the residents) are continuing to do our bit 

to report and log every incident but ultimately the decision rests with the licensing 

department.  We have shown you many examples of antisocial behaviour, etc directly linked 

to The Broadway since it has been operational - and the situation continues to get worse not 

better.  

 

Cars continuously park illegally in our spots or in the car park. Most of us here have children 

and if there was an emergency services cannot get in and we cannot get out. 

 

When we politely ask the cars to move we are met with obscene profanities and abuse. We 

have witnessed many late night drug deals, disposals of knives, people vomiting outside our 

house. My child is continuously finding empty gas canisters for “hippy crack” something j 

don’t need my 3 year old picking up or being aware of in what is meant to be a lovely quiet 

close.  

 

I can assure you if I came and did any of this on your property you wouldn’t be happy about 

it so we are simply asking you to be more alert to the fact that this bar does nothing for our 

community. They don’t adhere to their license I’ve been in personally after 11 and been able 

to purchase a drink without ordering any food.  

 

It does nothing for local business, punters and owners are not local to the area 

 

At what point will the licensing department admit that The Broadway has failed to fulfil its 

licensing obligations, and in turn is failing our local community - At what point will you just 

say NO? 

 

Thank you 

mailto:Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk


Lauren and Mark Bloom  

Local Residents  

 

 

 

 
 
From: Barrett Daliah  
Sent: 14 March 2022 08:48 
To: 'office@dadds.co.uk' <office@dadds.co.uk> 
Subject: FW: [pinnacle-n10] The Broadway Bar 

 
Hello Louise 
 
Residents have asked for this information to be put forward as supporting information with regards 
to their concerns already raised in  the reps. 
Regards 
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader 
 
From: maria karaiskos <  
Sent: 13 March 2022 21:12 
To:  
Cc: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; Licensing 
<Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>;; Muswell hill police <SNTYR-MuswellHill@met.police.uk>; 
com> 
Subject: Re: [pinnacle-n10] The Broadway Bar 

 

Dear Daliah  

 

Please find attached photographs of my parking place (bay 25) being unlawfully occupied by 

patrons of The Broadway Bar on Sunday 6-2-22 from 18:43hrs. I reported this to Hillgate that 

night. I telephoned the bar @ 21:00hrs as I suspected they were responsible and 3 customers 

then came out to move their vehicles from our road (bays 25, 24 and opposite these bays on 

the actual pedestrian pavement). 

 

I would like these incidents brought to the attention of the licensing panel at the next hearing 

- they clearly show that parking breaches were taking place weeks ago.  

 

We had our young children in the car that night and were blocked from entering our road 

because someone had placed a street cone right across the entrance, on the hill. We were then 

forced to park elsewhere due to other cars taking our bay. This is simply unacceptable.  

 

The street cone and illegal parking is causing a safety hazard for other road users and for the 

residents here. There is a blind bend on the corner of Pinnacle Close and it is important that 

this is kept clear of cars blocking the view. The danger is compounded by the complete lack 

of sufficient lighting in the road as well as the continued selfish acts of The Broadway 

customers who simply use our private road as a public car park.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

mailto:office@dadds.co.uk
mailto:Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:SNTYR-MuswellHill@met.police.uk


Maria  

Maria Karaiskos 

 

 

 
 

 

On 13 Mar 2022, at 09:28, Lauren Webber < > wrote: 

 Hi Daliah,  

 



Following in from all these emails my husband had already emailed Rodney at Hillgate last 

night in frustration so please find that email below: 

 

Rodney  

 

I spoke with adam the other day and he had mentioned about speaking with the car park 

company as well as the bar and council. please see attached photos and video from tonight. 

Yes again cars parked in the development. This is only a couple. There are actually others 

spread around including the bar owner I believe. Still no action from the parking company. 

Can we please consider a change.  

 

Surely they’re in breach of public nuisance and many other clauses? Are the public able to 

Attend the hearing as my husband would like to.  

 

Thank you 

Lauren  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 13 Mar 2022, at 01:02, Joyce Adams < > wrote: 

Daliah 

 

Please see photo taken from my balcony showing cars blocking the entrance to our 

development at 0041hrs on 13/3/22. 

Removing the cones put in place in front of the entrance. 

 

Please can you include this at the license hearing on 21 March.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Joyce 

 

 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "pinnacle-n10" 

group. 

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to pinnacle-

n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 

To view this discussion on the web, visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-

n10/FBD41DE4-B278-43FC-B1BE-7BCEAB3A5B3E%40gmail.com. 

mailto:pinnacle-n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com
mailto:pinnacle-n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com
https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-n10/FBD41DE4-B278-43FC-B1BE-7BCEAB3A5B3E%40gmail.com
https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-n10/FBD41DE4-B278-43FC-B1BE-7BCEAB3A5B3E%40gmail.com


 
 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "pinnacle-n10" 

group. 

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to pinnacle-

n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 

To view this discussion on the web, visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-

n10/FBD41DE4-B278-43FC-B1BE-7BCEAB3A5B3E%40gmail.com. 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "pinnacle-n10" 

group. 

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to pinnacle-

n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 

To view this discussion on the web, visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-

n10/39E56DA4-DC43-4389-A297-A631DEDD1995%40gmail.com 

mailto:pinnacle-n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com
mailto:pinnacle-n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com
https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-n10/FBD41DE4-B278-43FC-B1BE-7BCEAB3A5B3E%40gmail.com
https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/pinnacle-n10/FBD41DE4-B278-43FC-B1BE-7BCEAB3A5B3E%40gmail.com
mailto:pinnacle-n10+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com
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https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgroups.google.com%2Fd%2Fmsgid%2Fpinnacle-n10%2F39E56DA4-DC43-4389-A297-A631DEDD1995%2540gmail.com%3Futm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dfooter&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ce73fb2f6a76e4cb19cb608da04d3da74%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637827605194132421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=BHEhKdezz796Sd6zPc%2BVrbVJq8VzHvVH3NIeTi5v6Eg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgroups.google.com%2Fd%2Fmsgid%2Fpinnacle-n10%2F39E56DA4-DC43-4389-A297-A631DEDD1995%2540gmail.com%3Futm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dfooter&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ce73fb2f6a76e4cb19cb608da04d3da74%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637827605194132421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=BHEhKdezz796Sd6zPc%2BVrbVJq8VzHvVH3NIeTi5v6Eg%3D&reserved=0

